
STARTS NOVEMBER 12th @ 8pm - ENDS NOVEMBER 13th @ 10pm 

 

This November POWSA will be hosting its very first online 
Christmas Auction.  It will be an opportunity for members of the 
public (whether they are part of our school/local community or 
not) to get a head start on their Christmas shopping whilst  

raising money for the school. In order to make this really  

successful, POWSA are looking for the following  

donations: 

 

 Handmade Art/Craft Items (the more festive the better!) 

 Vouchers for local attractions, goods or services 

 Unwanted gifts (unopened only please) 

 Food & Drink Items (eg. hampers, festive biscuits, wine) 

 

Please can you circulate this request far and wide.  Can anyone 
wishing to make a donation please contact POWSA member 
Becky Buck, either via POWSA@hotmail.co.uk or  

beckybuck@rocketmail.com, alternatively speak to any member 
of the  POWSA team. 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support. 

 

POWSA 


